
Help4Kids is collecting: 
 

Vienna Sausage 
Cheese or P-nut Butter Crackers 
Juice Drinks, Ramen Noodles 

Please leave donations in the Mission Corner.  

Hair Picks 
Stick Deodorant 
Bar Soap 
Flip Flops 

Flip Flops are on clearance at 
the Dollar Tree. 

Stick Deodorant 
Tooth Brush Covers 
Washcloths 
Dental Floss 
Toothpaste 

Please leave donations in Mission Corner of the Commons. 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Donations can be made to FUMC or:  
SC Conference of the UMC 
SC Disaster Response 
4908 Colonial Drive 
Columbia, SC 29203  

 

Or donate digitally: 
www.umcsc.org/data/disasterresponsedonation.php 

Birthdays This Week 

November 11:  Harriett Edwards 

November 13:  Jean Timbes, Bob Owens, Laura Hunnicutt 

November 14:  Kingsley Thomas, Alex Von Herrmann, 

Josh Tietje 

November 17: Jonas Randle 

Sunday, November 18 
Fellowship Meal  
Following Worship 
In the Fellowship Hall 

 

The meat will be provided.   
Please bring your favorite  
side dish(es) to share! 

Christian sympathy is given to Helen 
Schreiber and family on the death of her 
son, George Buzinkai, who passed away on 
Saturday, November 3. A memorial service 

was held on Wednesday, November 7 at Faith Community 
UMC in New Jersey.  

SCOREBOARD  
Clemson  12     Carolina  6 

A Christmas Handbell Concert with Carillon Choir and Guests 
Sunday, November 25th at 4:00 p.m. 

www.UMNews.org  



First View  

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

Wednesdays! BSF in Room 216 at 6:15 
p.m. We will study the books of Joshua, Ruth, 
1 and 2 Samuel, 1 Kings 1-11 and overviews of 
Psalms and Proverbs.  
Please contact Lindsey 843-503-4102 or 

email Lindsey.p.chappell@gmail.com  for more information. 

This Fall we are offering an in-depth 

bible studyéBecoming Disciples 

Through Bible Study.  The study will 

spend 12 weeks in the Old Testament. 

Participants will seek to have a better understanding of Godôs 

Word and live that out in their daily lives. Please contact Rev. 

Kyle at kyle.randle@fumcconway.org for more information or 

Josh at josh.tietje@fumcconway.org. We meet on Wednesday 

evenings in Room 218 at 6:15.  Student books are $15 

 

Stewardship For The Week of November 4 

Operating 13,079.49 

Backpacks for Haiti 1,186.00 

Building Maintenance 860.00 

Building Fund 51.00 

Capital Campaign 2014 65.00 

Capital Campaign 2018 3,041.00 

Total 18,282.49 

Sunday School 144 

Worship 221 

Wonderful Wednesday 113 

Help4Kids 

   Bags of clothes 8 

   Ramen Noodles 96 

   Vienna Sausages 30 

Serving Next Sunday, November 18 

Altar Guild: Sallie Goldfinch, Anne Roof, Mary Ellen Scarborough 

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Annie Cecil, Sara Randle, Waylon Cox 

Childrenôs Church:  David and Ginger Jordan 

Counting Committee:  Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Bus Duty:  Jan Gawith 

Trustee Duty:  Bill Schreiber and John Sawyer 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks, Dave Carey  

Ushers:  Carl Purvis (Chairman), Bill Foxworth, David Jordan, Tom 

Overby, Justin Powell, Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Mike 

Thomas, Bob Wiley 

Serving This Sunday, November 11 

Altar Guild: Sallie Goldfinch, Anne Roof, Mary Ellen Scarborough 

Acolytes and Crucifer:  Ben Chanaca, Annie Cecil, Charley Levy 

Childrenôs Church:  Allison Daly 

Counting Committee:  Sallie Goldfinch, Lynn Hammond 

Bus Duty:  David Jordan 

Trustee Duty:  Bill Schreiber and John Sawyer 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks, Dave Carey  

Ushers:  Carl Purvis (Chairman), Bill Foxworth, David Jordan, Tom 

Overby, Justin Powell, Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Mike 

Thomas, Bob Wiley 

  WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY MENU 
Variety of Soups, Salad Bar, Cornbread/Crackers,  

and Dessert 
Serving begins at 5:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

$5 per person / $15 per family 

Voices in Bronze Handbell Camp 
Saturday, November 17 / 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Grades 4-6 

Charge Conference  

Sunday, November 18  

6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary  

Thank you to all who have volunteered in 
the Pumpkin Patch this October. Your  
time serving in the patch, welcoming  
and assisting those buying pumpkins,  
unloading pumpkins and has been greatly 
appreciated. The patch has been a success 
and we couldnôt have done it without you.  
The final total was $6,167.00 for flood 
victims! 

Prayer Concerns:  
Ronny Thompkins, Jimmy Jones, Karlene Rudolph, Janet Von 
Deck, Suzanne Owens, George Jenkins, Betty Folks, Catherine 
Causey, Sylvia Avant, Rebecca Howell, Julia Land, Myron and 
Maxine Dunn, Eugenia Benton, Gwen Mishoe, Billy Joe Calhoun, 

Ruth Thomas, Ted Boyd. 
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